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To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director
From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor&gk
Date: November 23, 1998

Subject: Request for “No Parking” on Edward St.

I received a letter from Mr. Jack Groves, Vice President for Administration and
Finance, National College of Chiropractic, requesting the north side of Edward
St. from Stewart to the dead-end of the cul-de-sac be posted “No Parking, School
Days, 9am-3pm”. The south side is currently posted “No Parking Any Time”.

The College owns all the properties on Edward St. with the exception of one.
This owner was hand delivered a letter showing the College’s intent to post the
street “No Parking, School Days, 9am-3pm”.

I have reviewed the request and I concur with the College’s request to post the
north side of Edward St. from Stewart to the dead-end of the cul-de-sac “No
Parking, School Days, 9am-3pm”.

JJ

cc: John Jaugilas, Trustee - District 4
Paul Kufrin, Trustee - District 6
Mr. Jack Groves, Vice President for Administration and Finance, National
College of Chiropractic
Transportation and Safety Committee
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THE NATIONAL COLLEGE OF CHIROPRACTIC

% 200 East Roosevelt Road, Lombard, lllinois 60148-4583  630/629-2000

November 20, 1998

Dear Neighbor:

The students of The National College of Chiropractic have started parking in The
cul-de-sac and up the north side of Edward Street. This has hampered mail
delivery, garbage pick-ups and could have an impact on a fire truck or ambulance
trying to access the homes along Edward Street.

The administration of the College has asked the Village to post on the street no
parking between 9:00AM and 3:00PM on days the school is in session. '

If you would like to express support for this posting or opposition, please contact
Mr. John Johnson in the Public Works of the Village of Lombard, he can be
reached at (630) 626-5700.

Sincerely,

Jack M. Groves, M.B.A.
Vice President for Administration and Finance

cc.  Mr. John Johnson, Public Works Village of Lombard



